TOWN OF BOXFORD, MASSACHUSETTS

NOTICE #972

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

November 14, 2016
Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall,
Conference Room #2, 7A Spofford Road, Boxford, MA 01921 on Thursday, December 15, 2016 at 7:30
p.m. or such other time when reached on the agenda as posted to all parties interested in the application
of Applicant: Gilbert Sullivan requesting a Variance to permit proposed addition onto the existing
structure and build a second story deck over an existing patio; both structures are less than the required
100 foot setback from Stiles Pond. Pursuant to ZBL 196.21(C)(2) of the zoning bylaw for the premises
located at 81A Stiles Pond Road, Assessors Map 18, Block 1, Lot 4. Plans are available for review at
the Zoning Board of Appeals office at Town Hall Mon-Thurs from 8 am until 4 pm.

By Order of the Zoning Board of Appeals,

Paula Lia Fitzsimmons, Chair




TOWN OF BOXFORD, MASSACHUSETTS

NOTICE #971

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

November 14, 2016
Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall,
Conference Room #2, 7A Spofford Road, Boxford, MA 01921 on Thursday, December 15, 2016 at 7:30
p.m. or such other time when reached on the agenda as posted to all parties interested in the application
of Applicant: Gilbert Sullivan requesting a Special Permit to permit proposed addition and second story
deck to an existing structure located on a pre-existing non-conforming lot and construction of a proposed
two-stall detached garage resulting in total garage space for four vehicles. Pursuant to ZBL 196.6(B) &
196-13(B)(11)(h) of the zoning bylaw for the premises located at 81A Stiles Pond Road, Assessors Map
18, Block 1, Lot 4. Plans are available for review at the Zoning Board of Appeals office at Town Hall Mon-

Thurs from 8 am until 4 pm.

By Order of the Zoning Board of Appeals,

Paula Lia Fitzsimmons, Chair



Ross Povenmire

From: Brian Geiger

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 1:44 PM
To: Ross Povenmire

Subject: 81A Stiles Pond Driveway

Ross

We have no problems with the proposed driveway for 81A Stiles Pond.

Chief Brian Geiger
Boxford Fire Department
Fire Prevention
978-887-5725




